Name:

Date Submitted:

Council File No:

Comments for Public Posting:

Communication from Public

01/05/2020 12:43 PM
19-0602-S1

I strongly disagree with the restrictions proposed for section
41.18(d) of the LAMC. While I understand the impetus and agree
something must be done about the overwhelming unhoused
population, the ramifications of these restrictions are just
devastating to people who are already facing extreme economic
hardship and desperate circumstances. [ would like to see the city
take a more empathetic approach and include those who
understand the houseless population. I do not think these
restrictions will improve the safety of schools/public parks and
will only serve to harm an already vulnerable population.



